
111D7A 
AM STEREO 1050 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This letter verifies your reception of Radio Station WPZA 1050 -AM onTJanuary 14, 1990 
from 5:22 to 5:27 pm EST. At the time you received our station we were operating at 
5000 watts, we reduced our power to 500 watts at 5:30 pm. 

Thank you for your interest in WPZA Radio. 

Sincerely, 

Dean Erskine 
Program Director 
WPZA Radio 
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